
Letter:  Former  principal
supporting Reilly
To the community,

Larry Reilly is the candidate best qualified to be a member of
the LTUSD school board. As the former principal of Whittell
High  School,  I  have  seen  Larry  work  collaboratively  with
teachers and administrators alike to not only identify issues
but to develop and implement solutions. With a stellar career
as a classroom teacher, Larry knows how to raise student and
teacher performance. Best of all, Larry is always analytical
and action-oriented.

There are surely candidates with excellent credentials, but
Larry  Reilly  is  the  person  you  need  right  now.  Public
education is at a critical juncture, and Larry has the precise
expertise  and  experience  to  ensure  that  your  community
delivers the best education possible.

Sue Shannon, Sedona, Ariz., former principal Whittell High
School
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